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1.

Dear parents and guardians, 

We have reached the end of the successful academic year of 2021/22.

Thank you for making the academic year wonderful and productive. I can’t thank everyone 
enough for your support in attending meetings, organizing, donating, and doing all that was 
necessary to support students—both at home and school and sharing with us the 
responsibility of guiding our students through their studies.

To the students: 

Thank you for all your hard work throughout the academic year. I am honored to be your 
principal. For now, we wanted simply to reach out to say that we miss our students very much. 
We wish you a safe and healthy break and look forward to seeing you again in the next 
academic year. 

This brief newsletter will cover some events that our students took part in during the last term 
of the school academic year. 

In this school year, we had several activities like World Scholars Cup, football tournaments, 
mentoring programs,  

We shared photos of curricular & extracurricular activities that we have done throughout the 
term on our social platforms; 

Facebook: @https://www.facebook.com/lismalindi/ 
Instagram: @lismalindi.
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2.

The head mentor arranged trips for the high school 
boys and girls to Mombasa. They had a seminar 
purposed to educate them on various life skills. They 
also visited several sites like the beach, and the 
cinema and got to bond with one another. They 
shared meals with their mates and teachers. The 
trip was not only fun but it also created a good 
impact on the students. 

The year 9 students, their parents, and teachers had 
a seminar where they gained more knowledge on 
criteria for subject selection and were guided 
through the process. 

It was a successful seminar with a good turnout. 
We really appreciate the support from our dear 
parents.

MENTORING
   Program 

Year 9 subject
selection



Our KG 3 students graduated on the 7th of July 2022. They got to celebrate their achievements with 

their parents and teachers. It was a colorful and successful event.

We are so proud of them and wish them all the best as they join primary school next academic year.

3.

On the 1st of July, the school held a dinner 
graduation party for our year 6 students. They 
performed well in their Cambridge checkpoint 
examinations and will be promoted to high school 
next academic year. 
The school is proud of them and we wish them all 
the best in high school. 

Year 6 Students Dinner

KG 3 GRADUATION 



4.

The students worked together to 
complete particular assignments. 
Through these projects, the students got 
a chance to showcase what they are 
good at and contribute their talent or skill 
to the project. 

When great talents come together, the 
project is a sure success.

Year 12 Graduation
In the company of their parents, teachers, and classmates the outgoing students got a 
chance to celebrate their wins during the graduation ceremony. 
The primary students graced the ceremony with some songs and dances. 
The graduates took photos with their mates and bid each other goodbye. It was a 
successful day.

We congratulate them and wish them all the best in their future endeavors.  



Orphanage visit 
 

5.

Every �rst Friday of the month, we have free dress Friday whereby the 
students come to school in their home clothes and pay ksh 50. The 
money collected is used to buy some items for children at the 
orphanage. Students are chosen to visit the orphanage together with 
their teachers. It is always such a great experience for them.

The children were delighted to see us around though we had very little 
time to stay with them. They appreciated LIS Malindi for always being 
there for them.

God bless us all in giving generously to cause a smile.

Every term, the art department organizes a fun 
day where parents, students, and teachers get 
a chance to paint together. 

This term the event was colorful and a great 
success. The students and their parents made 
beautiful art and we look forward to having 
more art fun days in the coming academic 
year.

Art fun day



On mother’s day this term, the students made 
cards for their mothers. The cards symbolize their 
love for them and how grateful they are to have 
them in their lives. 
The purpose of this act was also to teach the 
students the value of giving rather than receiving. 
This is to instill in them a sense of pride and 
self-esteem; character traits that will take them 
far as they grow.

6.

This term, the games department introduced netball, the students practiced it 
throughout the term together with their teachers. 

They also went to a netball tournament at Kivukoni International School Kili�. 
They got good exposure and build interest in the sport. 

We look forward to more netball practice in the coming academic year.

Mother’s day

Netball



7.

This term the students participated in various football tournaments. They got to play with various 
schools, improve their skills, and visit various schools. The under 16 boys emerged winners in their 
tournament.

The tournaments brought not only physical bene�ts to the students but also taught them ownership, 
and con�ict-resolving skills and built their motivation. 


